
Clerk of the Board Angela Calvillo 
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place 
City Hall, Room 244 
San Francisco, Ca. 94102-4689 
Friday, July 27, 2018 
Delivered via email 

Dear Angela Calvillo, 

Please accept this as my formal request to withdraw my appeal of the Community Plan Evaluation under 

CEQA for the proposed project at 429 Beale Street and 430 Main Street scheduled for the July 31 , 2018. 

Meeting. My appeal was filed June 25,2018 and relevant documents are in BOS File no. 180697 

cc Board.of.Supervisors@sfgov.org 

Bos. leg islatu re@sfgov.org 

Jane Kim Supervisor 

Malia Cohen president of the Board 


